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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY MEMORANDUM 23-16 
 
TO:   Service Region Administrators 
  Service Region Administrator Associates 
  Service Region Clinical Associates 
  Regional Program Specialists 
  Family Services Office Supervisors 
 
FROM:   Kelli Root, Assistant Director 
  Division of Protection and Permanency 
 
DATE:  November 6, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: DPP 154A Protection and Permanency Notice of Intended Action 
 
The purpose of this memorandum is to advise staff of the revisions to the DPP 154A 
Protection and Permanency Notice of Intended Action. The previous version of the form was 
revised 2009. The current version is revised 6/2019. The change is related to addressing an appeal 
to the Office of Ombudsman, Quality Advancement Branch rather than the Performance 
Enhancement Branch, Quality Assurance Section. 
  
If you have previous versions of this form saved on your desktop or in hard copy form, please 
delete and begin using the updated version immediately.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this memorandum, please contact: 
 
Kristin Breeden, Out-of-Home Branch Manager  
Kristin.Breeden@ky.gov 
502-545-7312 
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